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Robberies Occurring in Driveways 
 

Dating back to January 2, 2014, the Dallas Police Department has investigated 20 
robberies which have occurred in residential driveways as the victims have arrived home. 
 
The suspect descriptions vary, however, in the majority of these robberies the suspects 
have been seen wearing either a ski mask or a black hooded sweatshirt. The type of 
weapon used in these offenses has been either a knife or a gun. These offenses are 
documented on service numbers 1595-B, 2555-B, 3227-B, 4767-B, 6934-B, 9841-B, 
14892-B, 16681-B, 19840-B, 20934-B, 21180-B, 21562-B, 23260-B, 24160-B, 26779-B, 
26958-B, 28486-B, 28494-B, 28914-B and 30930-B.  
 
Because the weapon used (gun, knife) and the suspect descriptions (unknown, white, 
black, Hispanic) vary widely in these offenses, it is likely that not all of these robberies 
are committed by the same suspect or group of suspects. 
 
We urge everyone to be vigilant and aware of their surroundings at all times.  If you see 
any suspicious activity, please call 911 immediately. If you have any information on 
these offenses or any of the suspects, please contact Crime Stoppers at 214-373-TIPS 
(8477) or the Dallas Police Robbery Unit at 214-671-3584. 
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